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PUBLIC NOTICE  

OF 

NONBUSINESS (SOCIAL RETREAT) MEETING OF 

THE INDUSTRIAL DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY 

OF THE CITY OF TUCSON, ARIZONA 
 

 

Pursuant to A.R.S. Section 38-431.02, notice is hereby given that members of the Board of Directors of 

The Industrial Development Authority of the City of Tucson, Arizona will be present for an educational 

work session and social event on Wednesday, May 18, 2022 from 11:00 a.m. through 5:00 p.m., to be 

held at 828 S. Russell Avenue, Tucson, Arizona 85701. 

 

Although a quorum of the Board of Directors of the Authority will be present throughout, no official 

business or action will be taken by the Authority at this event.  

 

For further information, contact Karen Valdez, Business Development Finance Corporation, (520) 

623-3377 ext. 126 or Dre Thompson, CEO, (520) 222-7217.  

 

Dated:  May 12, 2022 THE INDUSTRIAL DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITYOF 

THE CITY OF TUCSON, ARIZONA  

 

 


